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Comments: | understand that the forest service is looking to cut down many mature trees in the White Mountain
National Forest near Sandwich, NH. Selective cutting wouldn't bother me, but clear cutting large areas would
certainly be detrimental to the beauty of the area, as well as detracting from the experiences that many have
recreating in the area. Once these large trees are cut down, it may take a generation for them to grow back. |
don't believe the monetary gain from the lumber sales would outweigh that of what tourists bring into our area.

Thanks for listening!



